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This bill is against our Constitutional right to have the right to bare arms. This is 

making law abiding citizens criminals. The best effective way to fight gun violence is 

enforce our current laws and make the criminals accountable for their actions. The 

fee’s for this bill negatively impact the lower income residents of Oregon. The amount 

of money Oregon is wasting on non constitutional law is a negative for Oregon, those 

money’s could help elsewhere. The availability for a permit is shutting down the 

system altogether. The fiscal impact of this bill negatively impacts all of the state of 

Oregon and the local law enforcement agencies already strapped for funding in this 

state.   

 

I fully Oppose this bill. 


